
1

From: GARY KIRKPATRICK <janandgary9@comcast.net>
Sent: Friday, September 16, 2022 11:13 AM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: TRS retirees COLA

CAUTION:External email. 

From: Janice Kirkpatrick janandgary9@comcast.net  
Subject:  Cost of living adjustment  
Date:  9/16/2022  

Dear SCPP Member,  

I am a TRS 1 retiree.   I retired from the Edmonds School District in 1999.  I have appreciated the 
past cost of living adjustments, but inflation has made a huge difference in my ability to keep up.  I 
would like to request that you recommend a Plan 1 COLA to the 2023 legislature.  It would make a 
tremendous difference to TRS retirees.  

Thank you.  
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 


